
Principal: Brett Freeman 

Rydens Way Woking Surrey GU22 9DL 
 

Tel: 01483 761036 
Email: wokingcoll@woking.ac.uk Web: www.woking.ac.uk 
 

28th April 2020 
 
 
 
 

Dear Woking College applicant, and your parents and carers 
 
I am very much looking forward to meeting you at enrolment in the week commencing 24th August and in the 
meantime I wanted to write to you to reassure you that Woking College is with you every step of the way in 
your transition to 6th Form education. 
  
I also want to reassure you that there will be lots of help and guidance available when you receive your GCSE 
results and at your enrolment in August. 
 
Right now there are areas of study that you can make a start on to help you get ready for when you join        
Woking College. If you go to the front page of our website under Information for Year 11’s you will find study 
resources and exercises that will help you explore and get ready for your new courses.  
All subject packs are available on https://woking.ac.uk/year-11-transition-work/ Contact details of the Heads 
of Department are within each pack should you need any additional help or information. 
 
Please use our website as the main source of updates and do not hesitate to contact us if we can help in any 
way.  If you have questions about your application  contact our Admissions Officer, Wendy Hunt, via email on 
admissions@woking.ac.uk 
 
I look forward to meeting you in the near future. 
 

All the very best to you and your family. 

 
 
Brett Freeman Principal 
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